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September 24, 2019

Dr. Marina Malamud

Licensure and Accreditation Manager
Inter-American Defense College

210 B Street, SW

Washington, DC 20319

RE: Permanent Licensure Approval
Dear Dr. Malamud:
At its September 12, 2019 public meeting, the Higher Education Licensure Commission (“HELC”, “The

Commission”) approved permanent licensure for the Inter-American Defense College, located at the
above address to continue offering the following program(s):

Program Name Credential Unit of Credit/Clock Hour | Credits/Clock
Hours

Inter-American Defense Security | Master degree | Credit 36

Inter-American Defense Security | Diploma Credit 32

Any changes to the approved offerings must be approved by the Commission prior to commencement.
Some changes require the submission of an application. For additional information please refer to the
HELC website (http://osse.dc.gov/helc).

As a licensee you agree to operate within all of the laws of the District of Columbia, and specifically the
laws and regulations of the HELC. Accordingly, we urge you to thoroughly familiarize yourself with the
HELC laws as long as you maintain your permanent licensure status. Failure to comply with the HELC
laws and regulations, or with any conditions placed upon your license, may result in adverse actions by
the Commission including but not limited to suspension, revocation, or denial of any future applications.

Should you have any questions, please contact me at (202) 724-1379 or via e-mail at
Alesia.henry@dc.gov.

Sincerely,
Apacz 74/@7
Alesia Henry

Education Compliance Specialist
Higher Education Licensure Commission

1050 First Street, NE, 5t Floor, Washington, DC 20002 Phone: (202) 727-6436 TTY: 711 osse.dc.gov/helc



